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ITEM 5.           OTHER EVENTS.

                  On January 2, 2002, Kramont Realty Trust, a Maryland real
estate investment trust (NYSE: KRT) (the "Company"), issued a press release
announcing that on December 27, 2001 it had completed the previously announced
acquisition of West Village Shopping Center located in Allentown, Pennsylvania
for $18.9 million. The full text of the press release issued by the Company on
January 2, 2002 is attached hereto as Exhibit 99.1 and is incorporated herein by
reference.

                  On April 1, 2002, the Company issued a press release
announcing that it had entered into a $18.5 million revolving line of credit
with GMAC Commercial Mortgage Corporation. The full text of the press release
issued by the Company on April 1, 2002 is attached hereto as Exhibit 99.2 and is
incorporated herein by referenced.

                  On April 1, 2002, the Company issued a press release
announcing that it had signed a definitive agreement to acquire Killingly
Shopping Center located in Killingly, Connecticut for approximately $8.3 million
in cash. The full text of the press release issued by the Company on April 1,
2002 is attached hereto as Exhibit 99.3 and is incorporated herein by
referenced.
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                  On April 17, 2002, the Registration Statement on Form S-3
filed by the Company with the SEC on April 3, 2002 became effective. The
registration statement relates to the registration of securities of the Company
with an aggregate offering price of $150,000,000.

ITEM 7.           EXHIBITS.

EXHIBIT NO.       DOCUMENT

   99.1           Press Release dated January 2, 2002

   99.2           Press Release dated April 1, 2002

   99.3           Press Release dated April 1, 2002

                                       -2-

                                   SIGNATURES

                  Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of
1934, the Registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by
the undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                   KRAMONT REALTY TRUST

Date:  April 15, 2002              By:  /s/ Louis P. Meshon, Sr.
                                        ----------------------------------------
                                        Louis P. Meshon, Sr.
                                        President and Chief Executive Officer
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                                  EXHIBIT INDEX
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